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30 June 2023 

 

Tamworth Street and Jubilee Street 
Subsoil Drainage Works 

 
Council wishes to advise residents and local businesses of Tamworth Street and 
Jubilee Street that subsoil drainage works are programmed for commencement early 
in the 2023/2024 financial year. 
 
These works are aimed at improving pavement drainage, which will in turn enable 
Council to undertake essential road reconstruction works of Tamworth Street and 
Jubilee Street at a later date. 
 
Council understands that the work may impact access to footpaths, driveways and 
businesses. To minimise these impacts to residents and business houses, Council 
wishes to undertake these works at night, with details to be confirmed at a later date. 
 
Council also wishes to notify residents that there will be some noise associated with 
these works, however will endeavour to minimise the disturbance to residents. It is 
advised that Council will liaise further with residents prior to work commencing onsite. 
 
Although the project commencement date is still to be confirmed, residents and local 
businesses will be notified once the project has been confirmed. Council will also 
advise residents of the proposed hours and the expected duration of the works. 
 
Council acknowledges the inconvenience these works may cause and thank you for 
your continued understanding during these infrastructure improvement works. 
 
If you have any further concerns please contact Council’s Project Engineer, Umesh 
Khatri, during normal office hours, on 02 6801 4000. 
 
 
 
Umesh Khatri 
Project Engineer 

Courtesy Notice 
FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
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